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Australian Government

Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade

File Number: 17/30312
43 November 2017

Committee Secretary

Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade Committee
Department of the Senate

PO Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Committee Secretary

I wish to correct the written response to Question on Notice 071 (no. 36) Budget Estimates
2017-18 tabled in Parliament on 7 August 2017.

In response to this question, please note a correction to the Australian Development Research
Awards figures of $3.1 million for 2014~15 and $358,878 for 2015-16.

I would appreciate it if you would pass on my apologies to the Commitiee and bring this
correction to their attention.

Yours sincerely

Blair Exell
First Assistant Secretary
Development Policy Division





